GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

> November 13, 1972 School Basement

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members and Charles Birkla were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved. The treasurer's report shows as of October 31, 1972, General Fund \$609.64; M V H \$2,072.87; CCIF \$1,023.30; all funds totaling \$3,705.31. Farnsley Burkhart water report for September was in order.

It was mentioned by Robert Gibson that the town should be redistricted before the next election to better balance the population in each ward.

Terry Beaz is to recheck with John Cody, our attorney, about a Ne Parking erdinance.

Denald Uhl talked of the possiblity of opening a street to the park.

Charles Birkla reported that the sand had been changed in the filters at the water treatment plant.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-Treasurer

Terry Bosz President